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Sports day  

Due to a clash in dates with the transition move up day to Ely St Mary’s we 

have had to move our school sports day to Tuesday 2nd July. I am sorry if this 

causes any inconvenience but this should provide you with enough notice to 

still attend. 

School communication 

Please remember we are moving across to Arbor for all 

communication and so please ensure you have downloaded the app 

and signed up. If you have not received an email inviting you then 

please contact the office as soon as possible. 

 

Transition  

We are already starting to think about transition at the end of the academic year. Please add to your diaries 

Wednesday 3rd July as move up day. 

Attendance  

Please can I remind you of the importance of 

attending school on time. Arriving late can 

have a huge detrimental impact on children 

both academically and socially and 

emotionally. Our doors open at 0845 and 

registers close at 8.55am. After this your child 

will be marked as late. 
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We are really pleased we were able to share our Ofsted report with you all. We are 

incredibly proud of our school and the journey we have been on. 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   


